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A Month in Review

Looking Ahead to 2024-2025

Upcoming Calendar Events

We had a great year together last year and are already looking forward to another fantastic year to come! Students
will continue to learn new math concepts. The Rewards reading program will be used with a focus on social studies to
learn new vocabulary. Students in Mrs. Jensen’s room will learn about the Solar System in science and begin learning
about People and Places in the World in social studies.  
High School Students will begin their language arts unit based on the theme of self with a culminating project of
creating a personal zine. Students enrolled in Prairie Rose ITV will complete their courses by the end of January 2025.
We can‘t wait to see what the students are capable of! 

September 3rd - Staff return to school
September 4th - Initial Assessment Appointments (Times to follow via What’s App in August)

September 5th - 1st Day for all students
September 27th - Divisional PD No School

September 30th - Truth and Reconciliation Day - No School 

June was a hectic month! We completed the
final assessments, turned in the last

assignments, and completed swimming lessons.
We participated in a soccer tournament, and

went on a field trip or two!

On June 24th we celebrated Lyndon’s Graduation
with a small ceremony at the school. 

Congratulations Lyndon!


